

## **MONTHLY OVERVIEW**

Welcome back to our second Newsletter of the year! Hard to believe we are nearly half way through the first school term of the year. We are all settling in to our new rooms and routines.

## **REMINDERS**

Please remember the centre closes at 6:30pm and our Educators on closing shift are rostered to finish at this time. Centre policy does ask that all families arrive at the centre by 6:20pm for collection of their child. If you are running late, please call the centre to let us know. Late fees are charged at \$2 per minute, per child, and are to be paid in cash to the Educators on duty.

## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

Tuesday 4th March -Pancake Day 3rd - 7th March -National Sea Week Friday 7th March -International Women's St. Patrick's Day Day (Observed)

Monday 10th March -Centre Closed for Labour Day Public Holiday Monday 17th March -Friday 21st March -Harmony Day

Wednesday 26th March - Purple Day Friday 28th March Grandparents/Speci al Person Afternoon Tea